" Door Company

March 21, 2019

Water Quality Permit Coardinator
Department of Ecology
Southwest Regional Office

PO Box 47775

Olympia, WA 98504-7775

Re: Duly Authorized Representative Notification
Simpson Door Company
McCleary, Washington
State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST 6178

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that |, Phil Stekienski, Vice President/General Manager of Simpson
Door Company, give authorization to Mr. Kert Brown, Maintenance Planner and Ms. Tanya
Dierick, Vice President of Operations of our McCleary Operation, to have duly authorized
sighatory authority under the State Waste Discharge Permit, No. ST 6178. The contact
information for Kert Brown and Tanya Dierick is provided in the table below.

Name Kert Brown Tanya Dierick
Title: | Maintenance Planner Vice President of Operations
Phone number: | (360} 495-3281 (360) 495-2033
Email: | kert brown@simpson.com tanya dierick@simpson com
Address: | 400 Simpson Avenue 400 Simpson Avenue
McCleary, Washington 98557 | McCleary, Washington, 98557

If you have any guestions regarding this matter, please contact me at (360) 495-3291.

Sincerely,

Phil Steklenski
Vice President/General Manager
Simpson Door Company

ce: Nick Bird, Director of Public Works
City of McCleary
1205 West State Street
McCleary, WA 98557



